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The Cupar Museum will once again be hosting their annual 

Harvest Lunch at the Legion/Library 

October 1st from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm.   

Premier Brad Wall has declared 2016 as the year of the 

Ukrainian in Saskatchewan, and therefore as our Culture 

Days Celebration, we will have a display of illustrations of 

Ukrainian Christmas with brief explanations.  

This display will be in conjunction with the Harvest Lunch at 

the Legion. 

 

Come on out!  We will see you there! 
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I am sure you have noticed that there is some building action 

going on at the Town shop yard.  Well we are please to say 

the Cupar Fire Department will be getting their new building 

to house the Fire Truck in. As it is being built we will try to 

keep everyone updated on the progress and make sure the 

pictures make it in the newsletter for memories.  

We are excited to see this new build and are looking forward 

to when the Fire Department will have their own building. 
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To avoid cankerworm problems in the spring, band your trees in the 

fall by September 15th or before the first frost. Bands remain on the 

tree over winter. In late winter or by March 15th, check your bands 

to see if more sticky substance of choice should be applied to protect 

the tree against the spring cankerworm. If the band is coated with 

moths and other debris, the spring cankerworm moth can crawl over 

the band. A fresh application may be required. 

TO BAND YOUR TREE USING FOIL-FACED INSULATION 

Cut a 15-centimetre-wide band of foil-faced insulation long enough 

to wrap around the tree trunk. 

Place the insulation side on the bark so that the foil is on the outside. 

About 1.5 metres from the ground, tightly staple the band to the tree 

trunk. Make sure you fill in the bark’s cracks and crevices. 

Spread a layer of Tree Tanglefoot on the band. 


